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June 17, 2008
Advice No. 3651T
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and


Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Qwest Corporation is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A.  
The purpose of this filing is to increase the Lifeline credit towards the Federal Access Line Charge, also known as the End User Line Charge, from $5.87 to $5.88.  This change coincides with the increase to the Federal Access Charge rate for residential primary line service in Washington that will become effective July 1, 2008.  The FCC filing was made on June 16, 2008.  
Qwest respectively requests a less than statutory effective date of July 1, 2008, so the federal credit for lifeline matches the Federal Access Charge rate.  If you have any questions concerning this filing please contact Marie Larchick on (402) 422-7482.  Thank you.
Sincerely,

Mark Reynolds
Attachments
Attachment A
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